NPSD Educational Foundation 2023-2024 Spring Staff Tribute

Dear North Penn Family,

As the end of the school year approaches, please consider making a donation to the North Penn School District Educational Foundation
in the name of a staff member who has made a difference in the life of your child. By recognizing your favorite staff member with a
donation to the foundation in their name, you're providing additional opportunities to students through classroom grants submitted by staff.
The staff member will receive a certificate indicating a donation was made on their behalf from your student (as indicated below).

Just some of the many experiences North Penn students participated in through the Foundation and your generosity, include:
e Reading Super Bowl - NPHS football players visited all 13 elementary schools to serve as role models for literacy while reading to
over 5,000 students.

e Spring Blossoms and Sunshine at Shady Brook Farms - English Learners participated in hands-on learning opportunities to
conceptualize science, vocabulary and background knowledge regarding nature.

e Multi-School Monster Creation Project - First graders drew monsters which were then given to middle school family and
consumer science students who sewed the creatures to life. Students met and were presented with their “live” monsters, allowing
students to interact with different age groups across the district.

e Flash Photography - Lighting Workshop - Professional photographer and NP Alum, Melissa Medlin Pappentick, spoke to NPHS
digital photography classes about her career path and conducted a flash photography workshop in which students applied their
knowledge utilizing artificial lighting techniques for effective and creative compositions.

Help the Foundation continue to offer innovative and creative educational programs to improve our students’ overall educational
experiences. Donate online by visiting www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or complete the form below. If you have any questions,
please call Christine Liberaski, Executive Director, NPSD Educational Foundation, at 215-853-1020.

| wish to recognize those who have made a difference in my child's life and, at the same time, support the Foundation!
NPSD Educational Foundation 2023-2024 Spring Staff Tribute
Visit www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute to donate online.
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Give online at www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or mail your check donation payable to
"NPSD Educational Foundation" to P.O. Box 1084, Lansdale, PA 19446 by Friday, June 14, 2024.



